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Volunteers with Down’s syndrome 

required for eye study

We are investigating if the eye structures involved in 

focusing on close work are different between young adults 

with and without Down’s syndrome. 

In the study we would like to take

pictures of your eyes using special

cameras. To take these pictures, you

would need to place your chin on a

rest, look ahead, and keep still for a

short time.

We would also measure how well you

see using the tests that you would have

if you went for an eye exam.

You will be asked to attend no more

than 2 visits of 2 hours each at Aston

University campus.
If you:

• are 19-40 years old

• have no known eye diseases

such as cataracts or nystagmus  

(‘wobbly eyes’) 

• no known health issues which may 

affect vision e.g. diabetes, high blood 

pressure.

then you may be eligible to participate.

Participants completing the 

study will receive

a £20 voucher.

Participants will be 

reimbursed for their  travel 

expenses up to £50.
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